
Dear House Human Services Committee Members and Legislators representing Shaftsbury. I am 
writing to most strongly urge your support of H.57. I am an old lady now and remember when 
many of the choices related to reproductive rights were not available. We do not want to go 
back to that time! I honestly can not believe that we are having this discussion again in 2019! 
Women’s Reproductive Rights must be protected!! Women must be able to make the 
reproductive decisions that are right for them without interference.  
Thank you. Cinda Morse, Shaftsbury 

 


